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2 May 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Maternity Leave 

 

I would like to inform you that Mrs de Bethel will be going on maternity leave as from 

Friday 4 May.  We all wish her well and look forward to meeting the new baby very soon. 

 

Following interviews for a teacher last week, we have appointed Mrs S Oliver, an 

experienced KS1 teacher, full time for the rest of the academic year.  She will be in school 

this week working with Mrs de Bethel and the children, I know you will make her feel 

welcome. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mr A Russell 

Headteacher 
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